
Chairman’s Announcements  

Meeting of Council on 30th Sept 2016 

 

Events attended by the Chairman/Vice-Chairman of Herefordshire Council since the last 

Council meeting on 15th July 2016 

21st July  Art College Awards 

24th Aug  The Cart Shed Summer Barbeque 

9th Sept  Drinks and Canapes with the High Sheriff  

10th Sept  St Paul’s and St James' Consultation morning 

11th Sept  Ross on Wye Mayor's Civic Service 

12th Sept  Citizenship Ceremony 

16th Sept  Home-Start Herefordshire 34th AGM 

18th Sept  Ledbury Mayor's Civic Service 

18th Sept  76th anniversary of the Battle of Britain commemorative service 

22nd Sept  West Mercia Police awards ceremony 

23rd Sept  Dying to Drive Initiative 

25th Sept   Installation of Former High Sherriff Edward Harley DL as a lay canon of the Foundation 

of Hereford Cathedral 

29th Sept  ECHO AGM 

 

This weekend sees the retirement of Rev. Preb. Paul Towner as the Vicar of St Peter & St James and 

his impending move to Chester from Hereford after 17 years of loyal service to the City and County in 

his current role. 

 

On Saturday, 22nd October in the Shire Hall, the Police Choir, together with the Soul Choir, is putting 

on a concert in aid of the Chairman's Charity, namely "The Haven". All councillors and members of 

the public are encouraged to support this worthwhile charity whilst simultaneously enjoying a very 

good evening's entertainment. 
 

 


